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27th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
CORONATION CELEBRATIONS 
 
On Friday 5th May we will be celebrating the King’s coronation.  Activities will include 
designing and making a crown/outfit suitable for a king to wear to his coronation – 
we will be trying to use recyclable materials where possible.  The outfit will be 
modelled by a volunteer from each group for judging during our celebratory 
afternoon assembly. 
 
We will also be having a “street party” lunch – please note that instead of the 
scheduled lunch menu, we will be providing picnic boxes containing Coronation 
Chicken or cheese roll, Victoria sponge, juice and fruit.  Pupils not requiring this 
should bring their own packed lunch as usual. 
 
We hope that all pupils will enjoy the day! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Payne 
Headteacher 
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